
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: James L. App, City Manager  
 
FROM: Barbara Partridge, Library & Recreation Services Director 
 
SUBJECT: Art in Public Places - Ad Hoc Committee Termination 
 
DATE: April 5, 2005 
 

 
 
 
Consider discharging the ad hoc committee formed to review options for studying 
funding for art in public places.  The work of the committee was officially completed on 
March 15, 2005, with the adoption of Ordinance No. 897 N.S. 
 
 OPTIONS: 
 
 a. Discharge the ad hoc committee from further consideration of reviewing 

options for studying funding for art in public places.  
 
 b. Amend, modify, or reject the above option. 
 
 
 
 


